
  

Perry Hall High School Band Boosters (A Parent Organization) 

   
 
 

      
4601 Ebenezer Road Baltimore, MD 21236 

 

July 1, 2014 
 

Dear Potential Sponsor: 
 

The Perry Hall High School Band Boosters, parent support group for the Perry Hall High School 

Band Program and Marching Band, is hosting a Longaberger® Basket/Vera Bradley® Bingo on 

Friday, October 3, 2014 at the Parkville American Legion. 
 

We are currently soliciting tax-deductible donations to help make our event a success. Both cash 

and in-kind donations are needed in the following areas: Cash sponsorship of Longaberger® 

Baskets, cash sponsorships of Vera Bradley® purses; items to fill the baskets and purses; door 

prizes (merchandise, gift certificates, tickets, etc.). If you have supported us in the past, we are 

grateful for your generosity and continued support. If you have not supported us in the past, we 

would greatly appreciate any donation you can extend to us to help make this event a success. 
 

As our Band Boosters program continues to grow, we are able to provide financial support for 

student opportunities including: the bus for the jazz band trip to the Towson University Jazz 

Festival; instrument repair and replacement; guest conductors and clinicians; the biannual Spring 

Break trip (Orlando); tuners and metronomes for class and extracurricular ensembles; a speaker and 

keyboard for Front Ensemble and Jazz Band; a Welcome Night for new families; refreshments and 

entrance fees for marching band competitions; refreshments for the Family & Friends Preview of 

the Marching Band Field Show evening, and more.  
 

All basket and purse sponsors and those who donate filler items will be recognized in the event 

program. Please include your business card along with your donation so that we may recognize and 

thank you for your support. We strongly encourage event attendees to be patrons of businesses such 

as yours, because your support allows our music program to continue to grow. If you need further 

documentation of your donation, or information regarding our 501c3 status, please contact us. 
 

If you have any questions, require further information, or would like to arrange for drop-off or pick-

up of your donation, please contact Wendy Ingalls at 410-529-2538 (wenral@verizon.net). 

Donations should be made payable to and sent to the following: 
 

Perry Hall Band Boosters – c/o Mrs. Wendy Ingalls  4002 Silvage Road, Nottingham, MD 21236 
 

We thank you for your time and consideration in supporting the Perry Hall High School Band 

Boosters. 
 

Respectfully, 
 

 

 

Wendy Ingalls  

Suzanne Krug 

Bingo Co-Chairpersons 

mailto:wenral@verizon.net

